
Minutes of the EIDXA meeting July 24th, 2015.

Meeting came to order at 7:30 PM led by Jason NRØX.

21 hams were in attendance.

Introductions were made all around.

The minutes from the April meeting were read and approved.

The treasurer's report was given and accepted.

The website is unchanged. NRØX has nothing to report.

There was a discussion of the repeater installation and
possible removal to allow tower repair.

There was a request from KØVM to take over repeater
responsibilities. No one volunteered.

September 19 is the date for the picnic, with rain date
Sept 26 at NRØX, Martelle.

There was a discussion of withdrawing additional funds from
the Tom Hise fund. According to our by-laws we are limited
to $1000 each fiscal year. We already withdrew $500 for K1N
and $500 for VP8S this FY.  We can withdraw additional
funds after October 1, 2015.

The club voted to donate $100 to TX3X and $300 to KH5.

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 PM.

A video of FT5ZM was shown after the break.

Rich W3ACO


